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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 12:32 PM
To: 'Maria Mitkevicius'
Subject: RE: Docket number 160186-El

Good afternoon Ms. Mitkevicius, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Maria Mitkevicius [mailto:mariamitkevicius@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 12:17 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket number 160186-El 
 
To whom it may concern: 
I am the Head of School at local private school in Pensacola.  It seems to me that this increase will hurt those people most in need of 
help.  An across the board increase that is not related to usage by nature hurts those most vulnerable.  I teach my students that all people are 
equal.  When companies knowingly increase utility bills that will certainly hurt the poor--the message is clear!  They are not being fair to all. 
 
I compassionately ask that you deny this increase. 
 
Maria Mitkevicius 
5820 Keystone Rd 
Pensacola 32504  
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